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Langrish Parish Council 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of Langrish Parish Council held at The Cow Shed, Barrow Hill 

Barns on Monday 9th March 2022 at 6:00 pm 

 
Present: Ian Wesley, Roger Hetherington, Debbie Luff, Steve Tuff, Nigel Talbot-Ponsonby  
 
 

1. Apologies for absence Ian Blackwell, Helen Marsh  
 

2. Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting of Monday 6th December 2021.  
 
The Minutes were approved and signed. 

 
3. Matters Arising  

 
The Safeguarding Policy adoption will be discussed at our April meeting.  
 
Ramsdean Green actions will be discussed at our April meeting.  

 
4. Declarations of Interest None declared 

 
5. Planning Applications and Enforcement 

 

SDNP/22/00193/HOUS 12 the Close Langrish Single storey extension to the front 

elevation and two storey side extension. 

 

The parish council resolved to support this application. 

 

6. Glover Report 

 

The council agreed to strongly support the adoption of a single authority for 

National Parks and AONBs and further restrictions on BOATS. Debbie Luff was 

asked to make the parish council’s submission to the public consultation on the 

Glover report. We will make our submission public and encourage residents in the 

parish to make their own individual submissions.  

 

7. Any other Business  

 

Debbie Luff will make a proposal for a Ramsdean resident to replace Steve Tuff on 

the council when he resigns in April 2022. 

 

The meeting closed at 6:45 pm.  
 

8. Date of next Meeting 4th April 2022 at 7:30 pm The Cowshed, Barrow Hill Barns. 
 

 
 
 


